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Things have been very busy here at 
Carmichael, so this will be our last 
monthly newsletter. But don’t worry! We 
will still continue to update you quarterly, 
with our next newsletters coming in 
January, April, July, and October. 

We will also be providing regular updates 
on our Facebook page, so be sure to give 
us a follow!

WHAT DID WE MISS?WHAT DID WE MISS?

August was jam packed full of summer 
activities! Thank you to Mosaic Company 
for donating $5,000 and SIGA for 
donating $600, all to support our 
summer activities.

We celebrated Family Fun Day in the park 
on August 17. It was a blast! With Jolly 
Jumpers, facepainting, games, and even 
a Minion, we had a blast enjoying one of 
the last sunny days of summer! Thanks to 
all our volunteers who came out to make 
this day a success.

The fun didn’t stop there! On August 29, 
we loaded up the bus and headed out to 
Muscowpetung First Nation for a cultural 
day camp. 

There has been a latest progression on 
the Imagine Initiative! The 3D Rendered 
images have been completed, and we 
are ready to out to tender soon.

Check out our vision for the new centre!



We get so many donations, and so much 
support, from people all over the 
community. Here are a few highlights 
from some of the generous donors we’ve 
had this past month!

Thank you to 
Kristy Ehman 
at Kiddoz for 
donating a 
whole bunch 
of great stuff 
for kids, 
including lots
of clothes and
toys!

We are very excited to accept this 
donation of $5,000 from SaskMilk, which 
we can use to provide even more milk to 
families in the community!

COMING UPCOMING UP
Our Thanksgiving meal will be held on 
October 5, from 12:00 to 3:00. Head 
down to our kitchen at the Heritage 
Community Association to enjoy your 
meal! 

We are currently also accepting 
donations of turkeys and all the fi xings!

Please be advised as well that we will be 
closed on October 8 for Thanksgiving.

STAY TUNED!STAY TUNED!
In January’s newsletter, we will let you know how the rest of 2018 went, and give you 

the inside scoop on what’s to come!

We also urge you to check out the Carmichael Free Press for stories, poems, and art-work produced 
directly by members of the community! This can be found on our website.

If you have an event that you would like to see featured in our monthly newsletter, email Rochelle at  
rochelle@carmichaeloutreach.ca. For more information and to stay up to date with the latest 

Carmichael news, fi nd us online at carmichaeloutreach.ca and on Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter!


